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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

25/3 

Liturgy 

Y3 Swimming 

Tuesday 

26/3 

After school Tri golf 

Wednesday 

27/3 

After school dance 

Thursday 

28/3 

Robinwood parents     

meeting @ 9am 

CAFOD assembly @1:30pm 

After school multi sports 

Friday 

29/3 

Celebration  

After school dance 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  97.9% 

Year 1 – 98.1% 

Year 2  - 99.3% 

Year 3  - 97.4% 

Year 4  -  99.4% 

Whole school:  98.5% 

National target: 96% 

 

21st March 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Ukulele performance  

On Wednesday 28th March 

CORRECTION @ 9:30am Year 3 will 

perform for their parents some songs 

that they have been learning with Ms 

Smith on the Ukulele. We would like to 

welcome all parents and grandparents of 

the Year 3 children to come along.  

Next weeks Statement to live by : I know what humility  

means.  

CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY: A big thank you to everyone who dressed in 

green to support CAFOD’s Family Fast Day, we raised £135! Our green 

day was to raise awareness of the work CAFOD does to support the 

most vulnerable in our world. For further information click here. We 

will have a representative from CAFOD coming to lead an assembly with 

the pupils next week.  

MINI VINNIES: Thank you for all the support with the Mini Vinnies coffee morning and Raffle. 

It was also lovely to have so many family members in church to support the children—who 

were fantastic! 

ROBINWOOD MEETING: Mrs Sykes will hold a meeting for Y3 parents on Thursday 28th 

March at 9am to discuss the Y4 residential to Robinwood.  

YEAR 2 CRICKET FESTIVAL: Year 2 enjoyed the cricket festival at the leisure centre this 

week—they loved their free water bottles too! 

FOOTBALL: The school teams are up and running again on a Saturday morning (although 

Seaton Sluice have cancelled this Saturday!) We wish both teams the best of luck in their 

respective leagues. Both teams will also be competing in a Catholic Cup tournament 

organised by St Aidan’s on Friday 29th March—arrangements to be confirmed in a separate 

letter.   

HEALTHY SNACKS: A reminder that those pupils going to after school sports clubs should be 

bringing healthy snacks! We have seen a lot of chocolate being devoured by the children. 

Please encourage healthy choices.  

COMMUNICATION: A reminder to all parents that we communicate through this weekly 

newsletter that is distributed via Class Dojo and SchoolComms—please make sure you read 

the important information each week. Class Dojo is used on a daily basis to keep parents 

informed about school life—please remember to check it daily.  

NEW BISHOP: Our Monday liturgy will be all about our new bishop Robert Byrne. Hopefully 

the children will learn a little bit about our new bishop.  

NO ADMIN: Mrs Perkins will not be in the school office on Friday 29th March this only means 

that Mr Sutcliffe will be!!!  

CHILDREN’S UNIVERSITY: Passports will be collected on Thursday 28th March, please hand 

N Joseph 

R Roan 

1 Imanie 

2 Sam J 

3 Layton & Lewis 

4 Liam 

N Miltie 

R Oliver 

1 Finlay 

2 Liam 

3 Jack 

4 Lacey 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year  4 
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